                                      January 5, 2021
President and Members of City Council

City of Pittsburgh






RE:  PEDA COVID 19 Restart Grant
         Electrical Charging Stations







         Second Avenue Parking Lot
Dear Members of Council:


Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and Director of the Department of Public Works to execute relevant agreements to receive grant funding from the Pennsylvania Energy Development Authority’s COVID-19 Restart Grant for the installation of electric vehicle charging stations at the Second Avenue Parking lot and further providing for an agreement and expenditures not to exceed ONE HUNDRED EIGHTY NINE THOUSAND FOUR HUNDRED THREE ($189,403.00) DOLLARS for this stated purpose.   

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.







Sincerely,







Michael Gable, CPRP






Director
MG/CH/CG/cjg
